
 
 

Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Government College 
New Town, Rajarhat 

Kolkata - 700156 
 
Notice No: APJGC/SW 2025/02                            Date: 31.12.2024 

 

 
All students, teachers and office staffs are hereby notified that in pursuance of the Government 
Memo No: 29/M&D/83/PBSSM/2022-23 of GOVERNMENT OF WEST BENGAL, 
DEPARTMENT OF SCHOOL EDUCATION, Date: 19th December, 2024 we are going to 
celebrate and observe Students’ Week 2025 from 01.01.2025 to 08.01.2025. 

 As a part of the Student Week celebration on 02.01.2025 (Thursday) there would be an 
Awareness Camp on Student Credit Card at 2-00 PM in the Room Number 213. 

 All the students, teachers and office staff are requested to be present in that event to make 
it a grand success. 

  

----------------------------Sd/----------------------- 
 

                                                                                          Officer-in-Charge 
Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Government College 

 


